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Official Newsletter of the Georgia Garden Railway Society  

Given that we are in a 
season of thanksgiving, 

on  behalf of the Executive Board, we certainly want to thank our membership 
families for all they have done in support of garden railroading in 2024. Our 
members actively attended garden railway venues as well as participated in 
planning, managing, and serving as volunteers in those events. We hosted a 
regional conference that exceeded all expectations regarding G - scale vendor 
participation by our members and businesses.  Quality tours of outdoor as well 
as indoor layouts were hosted throughout the warm weather months and     
during the convention and as part of the Piedmont Pilgrimage.  Members in 
the Loganville area operated the Vines Botanical Garden Railway throughout 
the summer.  Members introduced other model train scale enthusiasts to the 
thrill of G-scale activity.  Our 1:1 train excursions took us to new 
sites. Participation in regional train shows and museum events further spread 
the interest in garden railroading. Our website, newsletter, and Facebook   
presence remains active, entertaining, and educational.  Your 
involvement  is certainly reflected in our  highest membership 
levels and the extension of our membership to further reaches 
of Georgia and even into neighboring states.  Personally, I   
especially thank the Executive Board for all they did in these 
areas as well as in so many other little ways that they jointly 
directed the activities and the success of our society in 2024 
and will continue to do into 2025.      

 Terry Manning, President 

        Lƴ ¢Ƙƛǎ 9Řƛǝƻƴ 
 
    ¢ŜǊǊȅΩǎ ¢Ǌŀƛƴ ¢ƛŘōƛǘǎΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦм 
   /ŀƴǘƻƴΣ {ǘ tŀǳƭ ϧ tŀŎƛŬŎ  
   wŀƛƭǊƻŀŘΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΧΦΦΦм 
   !ƴƴǳŀƭ DDw{ aŜŜǝƴƎ ΧΦΦΧΧΦΦΦΦΦр 
   aŜƳōŜǊǎƘƛǇ wŜǇƻǊǘΧΧΧΧΦΦΦΧΦΦΦс 
   ¢ǿƻ /ƻƴǾŜƴǝƻƴǎ Lƴ нлнрΧΧΧΦΦΦс 
   ¢ǊŀŎƪ ²ŀǊǊŀƴǘǎΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦу 
   DŀǊŘŜƴ wΦwΦhΦ¢Φ¸ΧΧΧΦΧΧΧΧΦΦмл    
   IƛƎƘōŀƭƭƛƴƎ 5ƻǿƴ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊŀŎƪΦΦΦΦΦмм 
   wƛǇ ¢ǊŀŎƪΧΦΦΧΦΧΧΦΦΧΦΦΦΦΧΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦΦмс 
   ¸ŀǊŘ IƻǎǘƭŜǊΧΧΧΦΧΦΦΧΦΦΧΧΦΧΦΦнн 

Terryõs  Train Tidbits 

Canton, St Paul & Pacific -     

     (HotDogs)                   - Railway  
GGRSôs October Club Meeting was held at the Canton, St. Paul and 
Pacific Railroad in Canton, GA. This meeting was hosted by Pam & 
Roy Williamson. We grilled hot dogs and hamburgers for GGRS  
attendees as well as the C-St.P &P Railway members.  Everyone had 
a great time.                                                

http://www.ggrs.info
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Located on twelve acres of virgin forest that are protected by the Foothills Land 
Conservancy, our railroad was built and is maintained by a handful of hard working 
members using mostly hand tools, picks, shovels, and steam or diesel 

The Canton, St. Paul, & Pacific Railway Adventure  
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https://www.csppry.org/ 

https://www.csppry.org/

